

C.L. "Butch" Otter
Governor

Terry T. Uhling Chairman Boise District 2

Bob Graham

Secretary Bonners Ferry District 1

Charles "Chuck"
Cuddy
Orofino
At Large

Leonard Beck
Burley
District 3

Roger W. Chase Pocatello District 4

Vince Alberdi Kimberly At Large

Jeff Raybould St. Anthony At Large

Peter Van Der Meulen Hailey At Large

IDAHO WATER RESOURCE BOARD

On June 21, 2011, the Rathdrum Prairie CAMP Advisory Committee met in the Old City Council Chambers to review and discuss public testimony given at the May 12, 2011 public hearing and comments received during the sixty-day comment period.

List of Participants

Alan Miller Al Isaacson Andy Dunau Bruce Cyr Dale Peck Jim Markley Michael Neher Paul Klatt Ron Wilson

Todd Tondee Bob Graham

Welcome and Introductions

Helen Harrington began the meeting with introductions and an explanation of the objectives of the meeting.

Public Comment Period

Chris Riffe from the City of Rathdrum expressed a desire to work with the IWRB with Plan implementation. He also expressed his appreciation for the effort that went into the development of the Plan.

Public Hearing and Comment Discussion

Idaho Water Resource Board member Bob Graham and the Advisory Committee discussed public testimony and comment letters received during the comment period. Bob Graham said that the plan can be reviewed and modified as needed. He stated that the Plan is intended to be a long-range plan over the next 50 years.

Recommended Plan Modifications

After consideration of the transcribed public testimony and public comment letters the Advisory Committee and Board member Graham discussed proposed language changes to the Plan.

The Advisory Committee suggested that the following language revisions be made to the Plan:

Page 16: (revise language at the top of 2nd column)

It may be necessary for IDWR to consider regulatory measures through support of legislation that addresses conservation.

Page 41: (change title of Appendix 8)

The Board supports cooperation with the Aquifer Protection District to accomplish the following strategies.

Advisory Committee Future

The Advisory Committee indicated that waiting until the spring of 2012 might cause the process to lose momentum and suggested meeting in the fall. The Committee elected Co-chairman Alan Miller and Mike Neher to provide leadership and continuity in moving forward.